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CALVARY BAPTIST CHURCH
ANNUAL MEETING AGENDA
APRIL 22" 2018

CALL TO ORDER
PRAYER
READING OF THE 2017 MINUTES.......DALLAS NYFLOT

REPORTS

CHAIRMAN. ... .o HARLOW ANDERSON
TREASURER.......cco, GARY ROBERTSON
FINANCIAL SECRETARY. ................JANELLE KENNEDY
MISSIONS. .. JILL WITTNEBEL
PASTOR REPORT .........coociiiiiinnne.. ERIC SPICKELMIER

OTHER REPORTS

BUSINESS

UPDATE MEMBERSHIP ROSTER
ELECTIONS OF OFFICERS
BUDGET APPROVAL

OTHER BUSINESS




Calvary Baptist Church
Annual Meeting Minutes
April 30, 2017

Calvary Baptist Church Chairman Jeff Rheingans called the meeting to order and prayed.

Members in Attendance: Angie Amland, Joanie Crolius, Naomi Dempcy, Kim Floren, Jon Henrich,
Janet Henrich, Ann Hoseck, Lenny Jones, Cheri Jones, Dallas Nyflot, Jennifer Nyflot, Paul Raymo,
Maria Redmond, Jeff Rheingans, Dee Rheingans, Cole Robertson, Gary Robertson, Cade
Robertson, Judy Schilling, Curt Seefeld, Wes Smith, Joe Stafki, Shelly Stafki, Sue Stulen, Cheri
Tuckett, Isaiah Tuckett, John Witte, Theresa Witte, Blake Wittnebel, Jill Wittnebel, Anna Spickeimier,
and Pastor Eric Spickelmier.

Call to Order: Jeff Rheingans called the meeting to order and opened with prayer.

Meeting Minutes: Cheri Jones read the Minutes from the 2016 Annual Report.
John Witte made a motion o approve the minutes.
Wes Smith seconded the motion.
Motion passed.

Chairman's Report: Jeff Rheingans thanked everyone for participation in various ministries. He has
been Chairman for 3 years and therefore stepping down. Jeff Rheingans thanked the other Board
members who are leaving which include Cheri Jones (Clerk), Cheri Tuckett (Financial Secretary),
Lenny Jones (Steward), Tom Bacon and John Witte (Deacons). Jeff stated that in year's passed, the
budget for evangelism had not always been used. This year it was and that made him happy.

Eric thanked Jeff for his leadership and thanked Lenny for keeping up snow blowing.

Anna thanked all the Board members and the Deacons and Deaconesses for an amazing job.

Church Survey Report: Jeff Rheingans stated there were 70 surveys handed out and 37 were
returned. Jeff and Harlow Anderson compiled the surveys, averaged the scores and typed up a
condensed version of the comments. He stated people tried to be honest, a few were long, therefore
condensed. He said if you don't see *our comment, contact him. The Board has not yet had to time
to review and discuss the results. The Board tries to work with people and will give prayer and
consideration as to the direction the church is wanting to go.

Treasurers Report: Gary Robertson accepted being Treasurer when Brian Dempcy was unable to
complete Brian's term and to continue for an additional full term. Gary directed everyone to the
treasurer's report, reviewed the various balances and answered any questions. Individual sections
were explained and discussed. The Ken Davis event costs and incomes are listed separately. The
General Fund Checking Balance as of 3/31/17 is $7,357.10. Total Savings and checking balance is
$20,697.18.

Financial Secretary Report: Cheri Tuckett explained what her responsibilities as Financial
Secretary have been. She counts the money in the offering, designates specific donations that are
given to certain causes. The Building Fund is currently $10,193.82. Cheri explained when that
balance reaches $11,000, $10,000 is transferred into savings. The BGC Cornerstone Fund currently
has a balance of $46,697.11.

Dee Rheingans made a motion to accept the Financial Secretary Report as submitted.
Joanie Crolius seconded the motion.
The motion passed.



Mission Report: Jill Wittnebel presented the missions report. She stated that much of the
information is confidential. Some of the missionaries have requested that information not be sent via
email due to confidentiality. She respects that request. She stated if anyone wants more information,
they can contact her. Calvary Baptist Church gives 16% of the general offerings to Missions. There
are three Missions families that Calvary Baptist Church currently supports, as well as Praise FM,
Converge Worldwide, and Converge North Central. The church generally issues $500 to Big Stone
Camp for Christ and some one-time gifts were issued as listed in the report. There is currently
$5,100 set aside for the next mission trip.

Worship 2017: [t was mentioned that the survey results showed mixed opinions regarding the
worship team, but overall, the congregation seems satisfied. Ben and Krishana Dempcy have moved
away as have Brian Dempcy and Steve Kennedy. Anna Spickelmier is now leading worship once a
month; Chris Werpy has joined the singing team.

Youth Board Report: Eric expressed thanks to Joe and Shelly Stafki, Nicole Siedschlag, Naomi
Dempcy, Dee Rheingans and Josh Amland and Angie Amland for their work with various age levels
of youth and children. The District Blitz trip to Duluth was a big success. 7 students attended and
each had a positive message to say about their experience. Pastor Phil from Dawson Covenant
Church has been a good youth leader and teacher. Joint efforts in leading the teens has been very
positive! Eric stated that the church is the “greatest single hope for the world; it points people to
Jesus!”

King’s Kids: Dee Rheingans stated there has most generally been 6 children attending. They play
a game, have “get acquainted” questions and the kids seem to enjoy it. They are 4%, 51 and 6%
Graders. God is working with these kids. They are utilizing a program titled “Group”. Dee thanked
Josh Amland for his help.

Pastor Eric’s Report:

Church Survey: Pastor Eric is encouraged about the results of the survey. Jeff Rheingans and
Harlow Anderson compiled the results. The average scores were shared and comments were printed
out and shared. Eric stated none of the average scores were less than a rating of 3, most were 4 and
5. Pastor Eric shared some of his lower scores included length of sermon which scored 4.31 and
sermons provide answers for life’s problems scored 4.17. Pastor Eric would like to accept
suggestions/requests from the congregation for future sermon topics. The Survey scored average or
better for the questions regarding the Board. The Board plans to communicate more. Pastor Eric
hopes that the congregation will grow in trust. The general consensus regarding activities was just
right. Pastor Eric plans fo have a Board Member retreat to further discuss the survey results and
make plans on what direction they hope to lead the church.

Ken Davis event: Pastor Eric stated it was successful. We were able to speak about Jesus in
front of 833 people. No one came to the prayer room and we have not had new visitors because of
the event, however, God heard our prayers. He provided the funds and the workers needed {o host
the event, which was a huge undertaking for a small church. We've gained recognition in the
community and we've grown in many other ways.

The Total Income from the Ken Davis event:  $19,789.50
The Total Expenses from the Ken Davis event: $20,209.82
Difference of $420.32 is Amazing!




Jeff added a Big Thanks to Pastor Eric, Jill Wittnebel, Paul Raymo, and Wes Smith for their
work on the event.

Pastor Eric stated there is no place he would rather be than Calvary Baptist Church, Madison,
Minnesota.

Pastor Eric stated that it had previously been suggested to set up Small Groups. That plan
was discussed at a Board Meeting and was not pursued this past year. He summed up some of the
last year's activities as hosting the Baccalaureate for the the high school graduates, leading the
wedding which united Tate and Natalie (Witte) Coliom, There were 50 children who attended VBS last
summer. There was the Family Retreat at Big Stone Camp, several parties at the Power House,
serving charity meals, delivering Meals on Wheels, consistently setting up for the Red Cross Blood
Mobile, Christmas caroling at the nursing home, people marched across town praying for the Ken
Davis event and much, much more. Pastor Eric stated “There is Nothing Else I'd rather be doing!”

New Business: Jeff Rheingans stated there are two members who no longer live here and need to
be removed from the Membership roster. They are David and Angela Brown.

Kim Floren moved to remove David and Angela Brown from the roster.

Naomi Dempcy seconded the motion.

The motion passed.

Budget: Gary Robertson directed everyone to the Budget numbers column on the Treasurer’s
Report. He reviewed each category and explained the report. Ann Hoseck stated that she was still
waiting for additional cupboards for the kitchen. They are needed where the extra chairs are currently
stored. She also wants more of the white tables and wants to plan on spraying for bugs. Lenny
Jones stated that the extra money which wasn't needed for the parking lot had been set aside for use
in paying for the Ken Davis event (if needed) and if not needed, then put in the general fund. Jeff
Rheingans said there had also been discussion about upgrading the acoustics in the sanctuary,
possible paint and carpet and shingles. They are all more than 20 years old. All of these subjects will
be discussed and decided by the Board.

Dee Rheingans made a motion to accept the budget.

Cheri Jones seconded the motion.

The motion passed.

Election Results Are As Follows:

Chairman of the Board: Harlow Anderson

Clerk: Dallas Nyflot

Financial Secretary: Janelle Kennedy

Steward: Doug Brown

Deacon: Jon Henrich

There is another vacancy as a Deacon which has not been filled. The Board will make a
determination.

Pastor Eric prayed and adjourned the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Cheri A. Jones, Clerk



Chairman’s Report
April 22, 2018

1Thess. 5:11 “Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are
doing.”

This verse came to my mind as [ pondered what to write for this year's annual report. Whether
you're a voting member or an occasional attender, the Lord has led you to be a part of this
“body of Christ”, and | am very thankful for your participation! Each one of you has a gift from
Him to be shared with the rest of us, and | am so encouraged when | see the Holy Spirit using
your gifts in the ministry of Calvary. | believe that one of the signs of a healthy Spirit filled church
is the length of time people are still in the building after the service is over. Church isn’t just
about a worship service, (though that IS probably the first thing we think of when we think
“church™), church is about a community of like minded Christ followers encouraging each other
and building each other up. Sharing life together! It takes us a LONG time to empty the building
after a service and | think that's a very good thing! So, as you are already doing, | encourage
you to continue to linger with your fellow members of the body whenever we are together, allow
the Spirit to work through you simply by sharing life with each other.

Another opportunity for encouraging and building each other up is to join cne of the smatl
groups that are meeting each week. This is the first year of our “Calvary Remodel” and it has
been a great success! One of the things that | noticed right away is the importance of each
individual that takes the time and makes the effort to attend the meetings. In a group of people
this size, every person plays a vital part in the group. By just being there, we encourage each
other by demonstrating that we care enocugh about the others in our group to show up. So, keep
attending your small group meetings! Your presence is crucial! You will be blessed by the others
and the others will be blessed by youl

Another event that encouraged me this year was the “21 Days of Prayer” that we participated in
during the first few weeks of January. it was kind of an “under the radar” thing, because really,
how do you measure the impact of prayer? Some of us were very serious about it, for some of
us it was a non-event, and some of us kinda fell in between there someplace. The fact is, prayer
DOES change things and | believe that Calvary has been blessed because of those 21 days.
The impact of prayer is measured by time, and by looking back to compare the before and after.
Calvary, we need to be a praying Church in order to accomplish the things God has for us!
Prayer will build us up!

Finally, in verse 12 Paul says, "acknowledge those who work hard among you” so | would like to
take a iittle space for that. Here at Calvary we are very blessed with the quality of the people in
leadership positions. A big thank you to those on the Board, the worship leaders, the folks that
do the “tech” stuff, Joanie, who keeps things moving, the small group leaders and hosts, the
wonderful people who work with the youth and children, the leaders and ladies of the working
groups who so marvelously feed us, those who keep the church and grounds so neat and fidy,
and finally last but not least, Pastor Eric and Anna who | include together because really folks,
we got a two for one deal when we called Pastor Eric. The two of them do ministry together in a
marvelous way! We are so blessed! Keep up the good work Calvary! “Seek first His Kingdom
and His righteousness...1”

God bless each one of you.

Harlow




Treasurers Report 4/1/2017 through 3/31/2018
Proposed Budget 4/1/2018 through 3/31/2019

INCOME
General Fund
Radio
Loan from Building Fund
Transfers in

EXPENSES
Christian Education
Adult Ed
Sunday School
Super Church
Vacation Bible School
Wednesday Youth
Total Christian Education

Evangelism
Fair Booth
Ken Davis
Ball Brothers
Total Evangelism

Bus Loan Payments

Ministry

Camp

Covenant Youth Pastor Support

Flowers & Gifts

Handouts &Tracts

Music Equip & Supplies

Power House
Maintenance
Utilities

Pulpit Supply

Radio

Social Hour

Special Activities

Vehicle Expense

Youth Group

Total Ministry

Missions
16% of general fund giving
Total Missions

Upkeep & Operations
Capital Improvements
fnsurance
Maintenance
Misc.
Supplies
Utilities
Total Upkeep & Operations

Wages
lanitar
Pastor
Pastor Salary
Pastor Travel Reimb.
Secretary
Total Wages

Actual 17-18 Budget 17-18

Budget 18-19

200,630.51 162,892.56 176,944.82
160,919.08 162,892 .56 176,944.82
280.00
16,297.00
23,134.43
200,357.56 162,892.56 176,944.82
0.00 750.00 200.00
162.75 200.00 200.00
0.00 200.00 200.00
404.09 700.00 700.00
100.00 500,00 200.00
666.84 2,350.00 1,500.00
167.94 200.00
16,823.62
10,000.00
16,991.56 2,000.00 10,200.00
586.00 3,516.00
500.00 1,200.00 £00.00
2,000.00 2,000.00 2,000.00
1,382.24 1,500.00 1,500.00
307.52 350.00 350.00
172.93 500.00 500.00
4,300.26 5,500.00 5,500.00
879.19 2,000.00 2,000.00
3,421.07 3,500.00 3,500.00
896.31 £00.00 600.00
704.50 900.00 1,200.00
310.11 550.00
3,225.56 2,000.00 3,000.00
2,606.21 2,000.00 3,500.00
1,200.00 1,500.00 600.00
17,605.64 18,050.00 20,100.00
22,063.90 26,062.81 28,311.17
22,063.90 26,062.81 28,311.17
39,152.82 7,500.00 5,000.00
5,988.50 6,800.00 6,500.00
5,012.17 6,000.00 6,000.00
969.50 500.00 1,000.00
3,204.57 3,500.00 3,500.00
6,607.44 6,500.00 7,000.00
60,934.99 30,800.00 29,000.00
8,741.86 8,741.86 9,004.12
64,187.89 65,687.89 66,113.53
64,187.89 64,187.89 66,113.53
0.00 1,500.00 0.00
8,578.88 9,200.00 9,200.00
81,508.63 83,629.75 84,317.65



General Fund Checking Balance 3/31/17

Income

Transfers in from Savings

Loan from Building Fund

Expenses

Transfers out {$40/wk to Gen Savings-52 wks)
General Fund Checking Balance 3/31/18

7,357.10
161,199.08
25,214.43
16,297.00
-200,357.56
-2,080.00

7,630.05

Other offerings taken and forwarded, not shown as income or expense

One Hope

Pastor Appreciation Month
Hope Pregnancy Center
Hurricane Relief

Christmas Meals

Gideons

Food Sheif

Vacation Bible School

Savings Funds

General Fund Savings 3-31-17
$40/wk to Gen Savings-53 wks
Interest on Savings
Service Charge

General Fund Savings 3-31-18

Jenny Fund Savings 3-31-17
Jenny Fund Savings 3-31-18

Kitchen Fund Savings 3-31-17
Kitchen Fund Savings 3-31-18

Parking Lot Fund Savings 3-31-17
Used for Ken Davis Event
Parking Lot Fund Savings 3-31-18

Nursery Fund Savings 3-31-17
Nursery Fund Savings 3-31-18

Power House Improvement Fund Savings 3-31-17

Transferred from Special Project

Donations

Power House Improvements
Power House Improvement 3-31-18

Young Adult Fund Savings 3-31-17

To General Fund for CC Charge

Close out and Combine with Youth Checking
Young Adult Fund Savings 3-31-18

Special Project Fund 3-31-17
Transferred to Power House MP Fund
Special Project Fund 3-31-18

Total Savings Funds Balance 3/31/18
General Fund Checking Balance 3/31/18

TOTAL

Respectfully submitted,
Gary Robertson, Treasurer

120.00
1,004.00
290.00
1,291.80
605.00
145.00
115.00
439.10

1,338.58
2,080.00
458
-1.00

3,422.16

1,457.95

1,357.95

103.76

103.76

5,756.69
5,756.69

0.00

196.98

196.98

1,840.00
1,500.00
3,200.00
-4,249.86

2,290.14

1,146.12
29,88
-1,116.24

0.00

1,500.00
-1,500.00

0.00

7,470.99
7,630.05

15,101.04




CBC Financial Secretary Annual Report

March 31,2018
Building Fund Checkbook Balance $7,182.82
Cornerstone Fund Balance(Demand Account) $5,118.72
Cornerstone Fund 36 Month CD $36,130.40
Total Cornerstone Investments $41,249.12
Bus Loan Balance o : $13.741.85
Total Building Fund $62,193.79

Donation Summary April 2017-March 2018

General Fund .....occovvveeveeeveeeee. $148,411.13

Building Fund .....cocoveevevcreirerciiine $4,650.00 :

MISSIONS voreervrmrrseormrnsssmsorossnssersnens $779.03 **This is what has been designated at the time of donation and
does not include the percentage the church gives out of the
general fund donations

Benevolence ....ooceceveereerreireeracnnnnnns $4,881.13 '

RAIO uveeveercetrerrncee s $280.00

Power House Remodel ....covveeeeneenne $3,200.00

Bus FUNd ocoveiieeieeeeeeeeeeeessvenns $20,203.00

Pastor Appreciation .......ccoereermrcrernnes $712.00

LqP County Food Shelf ...ocoieiiviiiiennes $790.00

VBS ceeerrrcerernessesssnesesssesssnsenes $98.39

Y outh Grotp....ccoeeeescermrseesmesssssessonans $865.00

NeW TADIES .vvververerveisrerrassreessercecsevenss $500.00

GIAEONS ..vvvreeivernrvicrenseseseseenesosesarisnes $303.00

MISCEIlANEOUS ..ocvevrrereerrerirerseeresesnes $2,241.00

One HOPE vivvvrvereecrccsinninenssnenessens $1,142.37

Hope Pregnancy Center .........ccoeesenneacs $290.00

Ken Davis BVEnt ....cvveerevirireninivivnnns $600.00

Second Harvest .....corevcmreeercsissoriseens $23.00

Total DoNations v.eeeeeveveerivesversssenea $189,696.85

Respectfully Submitted,

Janelle Kennedy
Financial Secretary



PASTOR'S REPORT - MAY 2018

This past year here at Calvary began with a full-church survey that helped us identify
strengths and weaknesses of our ministry. That data was then analyzed af length at a
church board off-site retreat in August. Good time was spent in prayer and discussion
at that retreat and we came up with a list of items to work on that we called the
"Calvary Remodel Project.”

The centerpiece of this project involved Calvary switching to a small group
programming model. While the overall scores on our church survey had been quite
encouraging there were some respondents who felt disconnected from people here.
Even though we have offered Bible studies and ‘fun nights’ and other activities in the
past to try to help people connect - that clearly had not worked for some.

A couple of years back | became aware of a bock called Sticky Church that
recounted the story of a church in California who, years ago, faced a similar issue. They
defined the problem they faced in this way: "It doesn't matter how much work you are
doing o get people in the front door of your church if they are just leaving out the back
door a few months later.” The solution they found for their problem was: sermon based
small groups. Their move to running small group programming revolutionized the
church — people were making connections with each other and forming lasting
relationships and this largely closed their “back door”. That church has multiplied
exponentially since then.

Coming out of the prayer times we did at the retreat last August, the church board and
| felt strongly that God was aiso leading us in this direction. And so, as you know, we
have followed the model outlined in the Sticky Church book and launched a very
similar program here. We are praying that the resulis will be the same and that you will
ail feel like you are finding meaningful, long lasting, relationships at Calvary!

There were other goais set for the “Calvary Remodel Project” as well. Some of these fit
under the heading of “being certain that we do the things that we are doing with
excellence and professionalism”. This objective has led us into a facelift of the Power
House building that is now about half completed. The purchase of a very nice church
bus also falls under this category. There are other things yet to be accomplished in this
area - like adding acoustical tiling to the sanctuary so that sound doesn’t bounce
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around as much during Sunday morning worship; we hope also someday to upgrade
our computer system that shows the slides and videos; and additionally we would like to
get some professional training for our sound techs.

The final area of the Calvary remodel revolved around me making some slight priority
shifts in my work schedule and | continue to work with the board on these matters.

The wheels of churches often move slowly and that has been frue here as well = many
of our remodel items are yet 1o be accomplished - but | am pleased with what we have
gotten done so far. The reactions | have heard regarding our small groups from those
parficipating in them has been very encouraging!

Please know that ALL of this is done with the intention of advancing our goal of being
good and effective ministers of God's Word both within our church body and within our
community.

Thank YOU for all that each of you do to support these efforts! Nothing would happen
without you because "We Are the Church!”

May God bless you and may He continue to bless and guide 'Calvary Baptist —
Madison' in the coming year!

Pastor Eric



YOUTH BOARD REPORT - 2018

It's been another good year for Calvary efforts in youth programming. VBS was a big
success again last summer - as it alwaysis. And | am so thankful for Naomi Dempcy
and helpers who provided another way for those younger kids o connect to Calvary
and our message through Wednesday Warriors. 1 also continue to be so grateful for
Dee Rheingans and her helpers for all their great work with the Wednesday night "King's
Kids" program (4 through 6" grade). God has biessed that group year in and year
out.

As | think most of you are aware, all of our youth programs here have more community
kids coming 1o them than Calvary kids — what a wonderful opportunity this is! Thank you
fo all of you who give of your fime and energy to provide something for studenis to
come to that they enjoy and where they find not only love and caring from you but
also the love and caring of Jesus!

In regards to the group | work with most directly — the junior/senior high youth group —
this has been a year of adjusting to substantial growth. Last year our combined
Wednesday night gatherings with Dawson Covenant Church averaged around 10-12
students. This year, thanks to some growth cn our side, but mostly from a large crop of
incoming 7™ graders ai DCC, we have balloconed to averaging 25 students per night!
There are 23 teenagers going to District Blitz in Duluth with us next weekend — up from 7
last yearl

With this growth has come excitement, gratefulness fo God for answers to prayer, and
also some adjusting as we have had to get used to working with this large and
wonderful but very squirrely group of kids!

| am so thankful to our dedicated youih workers Joe and Shelly Stafki, Nicole

Siedschlag, and youth pastor Phil Tolbert from DCC who runs the show. They have been
excellent to work with!

As you have your personal prayer fimes over the coming months, would you remember
to pray for all of our youth programs? Pray that God would guide the growth of the
relationships these stfudents are forming with the leaders and with each other and that
He would leverage those relationships and dll of the teaching that is given to move
each of these young people into a lifelong path of discipleship to Jesus Christl

May it be sol

Thank you,

Pastor Eric
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Praise Team Report

O come, let us sing unto the Lord; let us make a joyful noise to the Rock of our salvation.

2. Let us come before His presence with thanksgiving, and make a joyful noise unto Him with
psalms.

3. For the Lord is a great God, and a great King above all gods. Psalm 95:1-3.

First of all I'd like to say that | enjoy worshiping with all of you, when | lead and when I’'m not
leading. | love your enthusiasm. We consider our church a praying church, but we are also a
praise and worshiping church. We believe in truly lifting our Lord in praise.

I"d like to acknowledge our praise team; first of all our leader Harlow for his leadership, vision,
steadfastness, enthusiasm and how he is a mentor to all of us on the team along with his wife
Denise who comes along side of him. For her encouragement that she gives to everyone. Next
is Anna our other leader and her dedication, leadership and seeing the Holy Spirit working in
and through her. We also have Naomi and Kristi on vocals and the fun they bring to the team
and their strong witness for Christ. Next is John on electric guitar and fill in lead guitar when
Harlow is gone. John’s Love on music is second to none, it shows in his life and his family. He is
a godsend to our praise team. Then there is Nick our bass player and the awesome job he does
on the bass and his love of being involved. Thank you all for sharing your gifts.

11 will bless the Lorp at all times;

His praise shall continually be in my mouth.

2My soul shall make its boast in the LorD;

The humble shall hear of it and be glad.

30h, magnify the Lorp with me,

And let us exalt His name together.

41 sought the Lorp, and He heard me,

And delivered me from all my fears.

Psalm 34:1-4

So lets continue to lift the Lord’s name up in praise at all times!!!!

Respectfully Submitted
Ty Swhet? ™

Dan Tuckett




CALVARY’S STATISTICAL REPORT

MARRIAGES:
11/18/17 - Jon Ludvigson & Natasha Vaala

HOME GOING:
5/15/17 — Phyllis Fisher

CALVARY BAPTIST VOTING MEMBERS

Angie Amland
fosh Amland
Denise Anderson
Harlow Anderson
Luke Anderson
Dave Backer
Susan Backer
Lisa Bacon

. Tom Bacon

10. Grace Berry

11. Mike Berry

12. Doug Brown

13. Teresa Brown
14. Joanie Crolius
15. Ben Dempcy

16. Brian Dempcy
17. Krishana Pempcy
18. Naomi Dempcy
19. David Ellison
20, Pam Ellison

21. Kim Floren

22, Carol Harberts
23_ Roger Harberts
24. Janet Henrich
25. Jon Henrich

26. Ann Hoseck

27. Dave Hoseck

28. Cheri Jones

29. Lenny Jones

30. Janelle Kennedy
31. Lisa Nelson

32. Dallas Nyflot

33. Jennifer Nyflot
34, Lowell Prellwitz
35. Paul Raymo

36. Roxie Raymo
37. Maria Redmond
38. Linda Ribbke

39. Dee Rheingans
40, Jeff Rheingans
41, Cole Robertson
42. Gary Robertson
43. Judy Schilling
44. Nicole Siedschlag
45. Cathy Smith

46. Wes Smith

47. Anna Spickelmier
48. Eric Spickelmier
49. Eva Stacy

VoA BN

50. Joe Statki

51. Shelly Stafki
52. Rosie Steffen
53. Sue Stulen
54, Cheri Tuckett
55. Dan Tuckett
56. Carmen Vaala
57. John Witte
58. Theresa Witie
59. Jill Wittnebel

Inactive Members:
Rodney Hoyles

Joan Jones

Ariel Privatt

Dianne Swenson
Dennis & Judy Thielke
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Chairman:

Clerk:

Deacon:
Vote for 2

Deaconess:

2018 Ballot

§
)
"y

Vote for 1

Treasurer:

Steward:

14

Calvary Baptist Church %, o

Vote YES or NO by each name

Harlow Anderson
Dallas Nyflot

Paul Raymo

Jeff Rheingans

Lisa Bacon

Shelly Stafki

Gary Robertson

Cole Robertson

YES




